
 

 

 

11th February 2020 

 

The President(s) 

WT Member National Association/Federation 

 

Dear President(s) Esquire, 

 

Re: Cancellation of The 24th Asian Cities Taekwondo Championships 

 

In view of the recent development of the Novel Infectious Disease over the world 

and the fact that the participants’ safety is our utmost concern, it is regretful that 

The 24th Asian Cities Taekwondo Championships to be held on 7 March and 8 

March 2020 at Kowloon Park Sports Centre will be cancelled.  

 

Thank you very much for your support. We wish all of you the best of health and 

look forward to welcoming your team to Hong Kong again in future! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Dato Sri. Dr. Ching Men Ky Carl  

President of Hong Kong Taekwondo Association 


